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From: Clarence Jr <upscale81@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 7:38 PM

To: governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com; Haley, Nikki; Cannon, Gary

Subject: Transcript exemption

 

Gov. Haley and Mr. Cannon: 

 

I have sent several emails requesting a transcript exemption for providing SCWCC with a copy. I have yet to receive a 

response from either. SCWCC is more than able to provide for its own transcript and due to being unemployed and 

medical problems will place a hardship on me.  Please send a response. 

 

 

 

Clarence Jenkins Jr 


